
U9, U11 & U13 ISGA ‘4piece’ Boys’ Gymnastics 
Nationals 
 
Good luck to our boys’ gymnastics teams who have their National Championships on Sunday 
21st January here at St Faith’s. We are defending 2 individual titles and 2 team titles so 
everyone has their fingers crossed that the boys perform at their best on the day. 
 
Milano Leotards for Sale for Boys and Girls 
 
On Sunday 21st January Milano gymnastics leotards for boys and girls will be on sale in 
Ashburton Hall from 08:30 till about 16:30.  Please come and browse. 
 
Cake Donations 
 
Anyone who is donating cakes for the gymnastics competition should leave them at the 
Sports Hall reception desk between 8:50am and 10:30am or on Sunday between 08:00 and 
10:00.  Please label any boxes/trays etc that you wish to get back and they will be left on the 
reception desk for one week for collection. 
 
Donations of Raffle Prizes 
 
If anyone would like to donate prizes for the competition raffle they should be handed to 
any of the St faith’s gym coaches on Saturday morning. 
 
Thank you for your support. 


